
Blackpool and Fylde Horse Club 

Dear Competitors, 

Thank you once again for your continued support throughout this special 70th Anniversary 
year.  It is truly appreciated and valued. 

Throughout this year it has been lovely to see members old and new, some members 
returning to us that have supported us since the start! 

We would also like to thank all the sponsors for their generous contributions throughout the 
year and everyone who donated raffle prizes.  We are delighted to announce we raised over 
£200 which was donated to our nominated charity World Horse Welfare Penny Farm. 

The highlight of this special season will be the Annual Dinner Dance to be held at the 
Carousel Hotel, New South Promenade, Blackpool FY4 1RN on Saturday 24th November 
2018.  Tickets are £18.00 per adult and £10.00 per child.  These are now on sale.  Tickets 
sell very quickly so please be quick to send your application in as soon as possible. 

Finally I would like to thank all our committee and volunteers who work tirelessly to put our 
shows together. 

Anyone with any spare time would be very welcome to join the committee and I would like to 
invite everyone to attend our Annual General Meeting on the 8th January 2018 to discuss our 
plans for 2019. 

I hope to see everyone at the Dinner Dance. 

Yours Sincerely, 

Diane Page 

Vice President 


